NOTICE: LEALMAN SPECIAL FIRE CONTROL DISTRICT TELEPHONIC MEETING – October 15, 2020, at 1:00 p.m.
As a result of the public health emergency that exists due to the COVID-19 VIRUS, and upon the authority granted by Executive Orders issued by Governor Ron DeSantis, including Executive Order 20-69, the Lealman Special Fire Control District of Pinellas County, Florida, hereby gives notice that it will conduct a virtual public meeting using telephonic technology on October 15, 2020, at 1:00 p.m. The public can attend this virtual meeting by joining the meeting using the Zoom platform. The Zoom link is: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86758462901?pwd=NU1Sd3FraEJnbW1mMEcvNWF4cnZjUT09 
Meeting ID: 867 5846 2901
Passcode: 403278
[bookmark: _Hlk52791501]Or Dial by your location: +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago), +1 646 558 8656 US (New York), +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown), +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston), +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose), +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma).  For those without internet or phone access, you may come to the following access point where a telephone speaker will be housed allowing anyone to listen to the meeting:  4360 55th Avenue North, St. Petersburg, Florida 33714.  The public may submit comments to the Lealman Fire District by: (1) sending them in writing to the following email address:  info@lealmanfire.com, or (2) by calling 727-526-5650 ext. 222 and orally providing the comments. All comments should be submitted at least 24 hours prior to the start of the meeting and will be sent to all Fire District Commission Members and the Fire Chief prior to the meeting.  For all comments submitted after the start of the meeting, but prior to the consideration of the relevant portion of the agenda, district staff will strive to immediately send them to the Fire District Commission Members and the Fire Chief.  All public comments timely received will be appended to the meeting minutes. Any person interested in additional information may contact Tammy at 727-526-5650 ext. 222 or info@lealmanfire.com. 

